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1. Public Counsel supports the Commission’s intent to file a proposed rule (CR 102) 

incorporating discussion draft rules WAC 480-100-425(1)(b) and (3).  It is reasonable and 

appropriate to include “extraordinary cost impacts on utility ratepayers” as a possible basis for 

granting an exemption to the GHG requirements.  The list of supporting information required for 

an application will help insure that on a case-by-case basis the exemption is properly justified. 

  

 


